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1. The attached plan provides details of the proposed spend of the 
funding that will be available to the partnership via the Basic Command 
Unit (BCU) and Safer and Stronger Communities (SSC). 

 
2. Members may recall that there is a suggestion that this will be the final 

year for Basic Command Unit funding but that money that comes under 
the SSC banner through the Local Area Agreement should continue 
throughout the three years of the forthcoming Community Safety Plan. 

 
3. The attached plan will be reviewed towards the end of the next 

financial year to account for the possible reduction/cancellation of the 
BCU and for any emerging issues that may be identified through the 
Partnership Strategic Assessment. 

 
4. Members are asked to consider and endorse the proposed spend in 

the attached plan. 
 
 
Community Safety Manager 
2nd March 2008 
 
 


